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Salisbury Township Environmental Advisory Council 
 

Salisbury Township Administrative Building  

2900 South Pike Ave. 

Allentown, PA  18103 

Wednesday 

 

August 21, 2019 @ 7:00 PM 

 

ORDER OF BUSINESS  

 

CALL TO ORDER  

 

ROLL CALL 

 P N  

 Jane Benning □ □ 

 Sandra A. Engler □ □ 

 Edward Olearczk □ □ 

 Jacquelyn Heiserman   

 John Barbaz □ □ 

 Sandy Nicolo, MS4 Coordinator □ □ 

 Rodney Conn (BOC liaison) □ □ 

 Cynthia Sopka (Secretary) □ □ 

 Katherine Velekei (Task Force Member) □ □ 

 

 

NOTIFICATIONS: All public sessions of the Salisbury Township Environmental Advisory 

Committee regular meetings are electronically monitored (tape recorded) for the purpose of 

taking the Minutes.   

 

REVIEW/APPROVE MINUTES:  

 

The last meeting that was held for the EAC was conducted on March 30, 2019 

 

REPORT OF OFFICERS AND COMMITTEES (N/A) 

 

The Planning Commission will be meeting on August 13, 2019 to review the Major Land 

Development of Plot 886. LLC 905 Flexer Ave. & 2882 E. Texas Blvd. (Mosser Drive). 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Sandra Eckhart is currently working on the recycling program and will include a 

presentation by Kent Larson, regarding management of recycling in Salisbury 
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Township.  The intent is to notify residents of Salisbury Township on how to recycle 

appropriately.   

 

 

 Show a video on the recycling program to help the Township share the requirements of 

the recycling program due to the fact there is an extensive amount of corrupt materials 

getting passed into the clean items.   The link regarding the recycling program is included 

with this notice:  https://recycleoftenrecycleright.com/ 

 

 Mr. John Niessen, Regional Forester for Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and 

Natural Resources will be presenting information regarding the impact of the emerald ash 

borer in Salisbury Township.  The Township is also experiencing a tremendous amount 

of trees that are being removed either due to disease, and damage from excessive storm 

events. 

 The Spotted Lantern Fly has returned to the Lehigh Valley.  For additional information 

please contact the Penn State Extension to learn more about the Spotted Lanternfly.  In 

addition there is a hotline at 1-888-422-3359 with questions on spotted lanternfly 

management or to report a sighting.  More information can be obtained from the Penn 

State Extension link  https://extension.psu.edu/spotted-lanternfly 

 

 

https://recycleoftenrecycleright.com/
https://extension.psu.edu/spotted-lanternfly

